
February 13, 1997 

Mr. Alan Dohman 
c/o Challis Ranger Station 
HC 63 Box 1669 
Challis, ID 83226 

Dear Alan: 

As we discussed on the telephone, I am very pleased that you accepted my 
invitation to chair the Ted Trueblood Communication Award Committee at 
the annual meeting of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society. The 
meeting will be held at the Red Lion Downtowner on February 27-28, 1997. 
You may assemble committee members of your choice and 3-6 memebers 
are recommended. Your willingness to chair this important committee is 
greatly appreciated. If I can help in any way, please let me know. I will 
send you a draft agenda later next week so that you can see what you and 
your committee are in for I Thanks again. 

Sincerely, 

Kerry Paul Reese 
ID Chapter of TWS Vice President 
Professor of Wildlife Resources 
208-885-6435 
e-mail kreese@uidaho.edu 



January 20, 1997 

Robert S. Gardner 
Challis Ranger District 
HC63 Box 1669 
Challis, ID 83226 

Dear Mr. Gardner: 

As Vice President of the Idaho Chapter of The Wildlife Society and Program Chair for 
our annual meeting, I would like to invite Alan Dahmen to serve as Chair of the Ted 
Trueblood Communications Award Committee. His task would be to organize 2 groups 
of 2-3 individuals to critically evaluate the presentations of every speaker, student and 
professional, at the annual meeting and to select the recipients of the awards honoring the 
best student and the best professional talks. Over the last decade the quality of the 
presentations, and the value of the annual meeting, have increased since this award 
process was implemented. The Idaho Chapter continues to rely on the active 
participation of professionals such as Alan to make annual meetings a success. 

I hope that Alan can attend the meeting and participate as the committee chair. The 
meeting is scheduled for March 5th and 6th

, 1998 at the University Inn in Moscow. 

Sincerely, 

Kerry P. Reese 
Professor of Wildlife Resources 
208-885-6435 
kreese@uidaho.edu 

c: Alan Dahmen 
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